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CITY OF PITTSBURGH
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
CITY-COUNTY BUILDING
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October 31, 2022


Dear President and Members of Council:

This letter is to request approval for a resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Finance to enter into a contract with Maher Duessel to provide the Finance Department with auditing services.  This service will produce the legally necessary financial statement audit, the single audit and the pension audit.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Your favorable consideration is appreciated.

Sincerely,



Jennifer Gula	
Acting Director of Finance/Treasurer
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